PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE Request for Proposals for Workforce Investment Act (WIA) Services for Orange County
Comprehensive One-Stop Center and Business Services OC Community Resources is releasing a Request
for Proposals (RFP) seeking applications to provide Comprehensive One-Stop Center and Business
Services in Orange County, beginning in FY 2013-14. The Orange County Workforce Investment Board
(OCWIB) and the County receive Workforce Investment Act (WIA) funding to provide services to Orange
County residents. The County and OCWIB have an estimated $7,000,000 available for contracted
Comprehensive One-Stop Center and Business Services in FY 2013-14, contingent upon availability of
federal funds. THIS IS A FULLY ELECTRONIC BID. The RFP will be available on or about November 28,
2012 thru BidSync, the County of Orange Procurement website. Prospective applicants must register
with BidSync at www.bidsync.com to obtain the RFP packet. Application deadline is 12:00 P.M., Pacific
Time on January 25, 2013. 11/28/12 CNS-2403249# THE REGISTER R-1889 9540112



